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Dear Year Parents/ Carers, 
 
Year 1 have been earning marbles for hard work and good effort. They now filled their 
marble jar and are deserving of their marble treat! Their treat will be on the afternoon of 
Friday 11th October. 
 
They have chosen to have a DVD and popcorn as the weather is rather unreliable for 
outdoor treats at the moment. Some of the class would like to wear pyjamas as well and 
bring in a small cuddly toy, which is fine. If your child would like to wear pyjamas, please can 
they bring them to school in a named bag to change into later in the afternoon. 
 
I will provide the DVD and plain popcorn (raisins /fruit for those that would prefer an 
alternative) 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Olive  
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